
Friends of Van Cortlandt Park 

 

Policy Title: Continuous Notice of Nondiscrimination  

 

Program participants, parents, employees, and others doing business with or 

performing services for the Friends of Van Cortlandt Park are hereby notified 

that this organization does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, age, 

national origin, religion, sex, sexual orientation, disability, creed, marital 

status, gender identity, socio-economic status, physical attributes,  

physical or mental ability, ancestry, political party preference, political belief, 

familial status, and genetic information in admission or access to, or 

treatment in, its programs, activities, and employment practices. There is a 

grievance procedure for processing complaints of discrimination- the 

Executive Director will bring all complaints of discrimination to the 

Executive committee of the Board of Director’s for review immediately.   

 

If you have questions or a grievance related to this policy, please contact the  

Christina Taylor, Executive Director 

Friends of Van Cortlandt Park 

Phone: 718-601-1460 

Email: christina@vancortlandt.org 

 

Any person having inquiries concerning the organization’s compliance with 

state and federal laws and regulations concerning discrimination is directed to 

contact:  

Christina Taylor, Executive Director 

Friends of Van Cortlandt Park 

Phone: 718-601-1460 

Email: christina@vancortlandt.org 

 

This individual has been designated by the organization to coordinate the 

organization’s efforts to comply with all state and federal laws and 

regulations concerning discrimination. 
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